
CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAMME 

On 14
th

 May, 2024, Department of Management organised a career guidance 

programme in collaboration with Royal Global University. Two resource persons namely 

Mr. Rikh Roy and Miss. Ritishna Sharma from Royal School of Commerce conducted the 

session. The programme was attended by the students from B.Com, BBA and M.Com. 

 

  

 

 

  


